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FIND OUT MORE

Winter school holidays now open!

D.I.Y!
The children have been exploring how to safely operate tools such as a hand saw, 
and a detail sander and they have been recycling fallen branches using the saw to 
cut them into different sized and shaped wooden construction blocks. The sander 
is revealing the versatility and beauty of a simple wood pallet and will become a 
table.

Each time the tools come out every child's interest peaks, and some are a little 
uncertain if they would be able to handle the tools, some, on the other hand, are 
convinced that they could use them with ease. A highlight of this project has 
been the younger children who were unsure sure if they were strong enough to 
saw through the wood or control the sander, have really shined and discovered 
that by using the tools correctly they are more than capable. 
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